
Senator Robach’s Community ConnectionSenator Robach’s Community ConnectionSenator Robach’s Community Connection

Out and About
Upcoming Events

On Thursday, December 13th,
the North Clinton Business
Association will hold its
annual tree lightning
ceremony. This event features
children from School No. 9
and School No. 20. The tree
lighting ceremony takes place
at 10:00 a.m.

Thursday is also my 2012
Career Fair for Business and
Technical Professionals from
2:00 until 5:00 p.m. at MCC.
For more information, visit my
website.

Friday, December 14th, the
Town of Greece will host its
annual holiday party for
families at the Community
and Senior Center. Friday’s
family party begins at 6:00
and goes until 7:30 p.m.

WDKX presents its second
‘Bring Christmas Downtown
2012/Share the Warmth
Giveaway’ on Saturday,
December 15th from 10:00
a.m. until 2:00 p.m. at Salem
United Church of Christ,
60 Bittner St.
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Coats for Kids Winter Clothes Drive
I would to thank all of you who have already taken part in
my 2012 Coats for Kids Winter Clothes Drive. Through your
generosity and continued support, many children in our
community have received new coats, mittens, hats, scarves,
and other winter articles of clothing.

A reminder to those of you who might not yet have cleaned
out your closet, but will be doing so soon,  I will be
collecting new or gently worn winter articles of clothing
until the end of next week. All the items that are collected
will be donated to the Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet
and WDKX’s ‘Bring Christmas Back Downtown’ event on
Saturday, December 15th.

For more information on my 2012 Winter Clothes Coats for
Kids Clothes Drive, visit my website at
www.robach.nysenate.gov.

MediSked Opens
New Office on

University Avenue
Earlier this week I had
the privilege to join  the
City of Rochester and
the staff of MediSked,
LLC for the grand
opening of their new
corporate office, located on University Avenue. Best wishes
to everyone over at MediSked for continued success in all
that you do! For more information on MediSked, visit my
website. You can also view additional photographs from
this event and others over the past week by visiting my
Facebook page.
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